
Some tips for your trip 
 
Dear pilot, 
The first pilots are arriving in Argentina to compete in PWC and they have shared with us their 
travel experiences, which we hope will be useful for those who will compete in the World 
Championship.. 
You MUST take paper copies of: 

•  Double Vaccination Certificate 
• 72 Hour PCR test 
• Bar Coded BURe entry document. A PDF file will be sent to you with the BURe ticket issued 

by the National Migration Directorate according to the duly declared travel date. 
•  Argentina National Tourism Letter which is in the following link: 

https://airtribune.com/17th-world-paragliding-championship-tucuman-
argent/info/details__downloads 

• You must fill in this migration form within 48 hours of 
departure: http://ddjj.migraciones.gob.ar/app/ 

• Take documents showing your accommodation in Argentina.  
• A note of accreditation from the 17° FAI World Paragliding Championship to prove that you 

are competing in the event. Please email Matias to ask for this document.  

Please take any paperwork that you have that shows your competition entry. 
Please note that some airlines are checking this paperwork prior to boarding. 
Make sure that you have at least 4hrs free if you are transiting through Buenos Aires international 
airport as you will be required to take a ‘rapid’ Covid test just after Passport control.  
It takes approximately two hours, due to queuing and admin, before you are able to collect your 
bags in Buenos Aires International airport at the moment. 
Allow a lot of time to travel between Intl and Domestic flights as there may be delays. 
We hope that this information will help you to prepare for your journey and we look forward to 
seeing you very soon in Argentina. 
 
Now some tips that may help you: 
 

• If you bring cash you may be able to make your money work better since there is an official 
exchange rate and an unofficial exchange rate. The difference between one and the other 
is considerable so having some cash instead of just using a credit card may be a good 
option. 

• If you let us know in advance the day and time of your arrival at Tucumán airport, we can 
coordinate a free transfer service for you to Yerba Buena.  

• We know that many of you will not be staying at the Howard Johnson Hotel in Yerba 
Buena. If you do not have transportation from your place of accommodation to the HQ, 
please let us know where you will be staying and the number of pilots, we will make 
arrangements to pick you up each day at a specific time. 
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